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October 29, 2013

Dear Chris,

I am writing to let you know what an excellent experience it was working with Global Restaurant Source this last Spring and Summer. Wheat Penny Oven and Bar has been open nine weeks now, and I honestly couldn’t be more thrilled. With your emphasis on collaboration, together we took a dark, outdated space and turned it into an open, colorful, beautifully lit, super-functional restaurant and bar that is the talk of the town.

I appreciated a lot of things about the process. You arranged weekly meetings during which we thoroughly went over the numbers and you explained what the next step was. Every week. This helped develop trust, and made it possible for us to understand exactly what was going on, what our options were, and how much it would cost. You had lots of design ideas, and would get enthused and show us pictures of things you saw that you thought we might like to incorporate. You encouraged us to do the same. There was a lot of brain-storming and idea-bouncing, and we really felt part of the process. The result is a restaurant that looks so much more amazing than I ever dreamed. People just walk in and their eyes get big, and they exclaim how great it looks. Do you know how nice it is to be told that over and over by guests? You and your crew, hardworking and creative, made that happen.

Your recommendations on dealing with the noise issues we inherited were all spot on. I’ve spent money to quiet dining rooms before, with mixed or less-than-hoped-for results. Spraying the special sound-absorbing stuff on the ceiling was fairly expensive, and I went back and forth. We decided to do it, and I held my breath. But it works! It works so well. Along with the carpeting and some minimal wall treatment, the overall effect means you can have 100+ people in the dining room and hold a conversation in a normal voice with the person next to you. Maybe only people who have been frustrated and disappointed by failed measures know how astounding that is. Thank you!

In general,

-Your good humor and patience with us and the process never wore out, even when we changed horses in the middle of the stream, or got frustrated ourselves.

-Wheat Penny looks great, and that makes us look great.

-I appreciate that you are a member of the local restaurant association, and do a lot of volunteering and other things in support of our industry.  

-And most importantly, I feel we got a lot of value for our money.

It was such a pleasure to work with you, and build-outs being what they are, the experience can be difficult at best, and a nightmare at worst. We had such a good time on this project with you and your associates, and look forward to working with you again in the future. I would recommend Global Restaurant Source to other operators without reservation. Please use me as a reference if that would be helpful Chris, and thanks again for all you have done for us.

Best Regards,

Elizabeth Wiley

Chef/Owner, Meadowlark Restaurant and Wheat Penny Oven and Bar
515 Wayne Ave., Dayton, Ohio 45410 – 937-496-5268

www.wheatpennydayton.com

